
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Please join us for this fall’s District-wide Diversity event.  This is one of two 

annual events hosted in partnership by the Milton Public Schools and Citizens for 

Diverse Milton (CDM).  The focus of the upcoming event is the 

Parent/Family/Community Engagement Partnership.  Milton Public Schools 

faculty, staff, and parents as well as members of CDM will gather to reflect on our 

work in schools to engage families and the community, using the Coalition for 

Schools Educating Boys of Color (COSEBOC) Standards for Core Area 2:  

Parent/Family/Community Engagement Partnership, which is the “external 

support system surrounding youth that operates to provide, protect, and nurture 

academic, social, emotional, moral, and physical development.” (COSEBOC.org).  

We are hoping that parents/guardians, staff, faculty, and community members will 

consider coming to this special event.  Please join us as your input is important to 
us as we craft plans to improve our work with students.   

The event will take place in the library at Milton High School on Thursday, 
November 21, from 4:30 PM- 6:30 PM.  Dinner will be provided.   

Please RSVP to me by Tuesday, November 19, 2019 if you are able to attend. 

 
 
 


